
  

 

April 2, 2024 – 4:00 P.M.  
 
Knoxville Public Library 
213 E Montgomery St. 
Knoxville, IA 50138 
 

Please be advised the Marion County Board of Supervisor’s may be attending a Ragbrai Meeting at 4:00 
P.M. on Tuesday, April 2, 2024 at the Knoxville Public Library 213 E Montgomery St., Knoxville, IA 50138. 
 
The purpose of this notice is to advise that a quorum of the Board of Supervisors is possible at this 
event; however, no formal Board action will be taken. 

 

For questions, please contact: 

Jake Grandia, Marion County Auditor 
jgrandia@marioncountyiowa.gov 
641-828-2217 
   

Marion County Board of Supervisors 
3014 E Main St 
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